
          

 

 

Dear Reception, 

We hope you have all had a great time playing outside in the lovely sunshine. 

Thank you for sending us photos of some of the exciting things you’ve done with 

your families. We have noticed that a lot of you are enjoying cooking together, 

which is a brilliant way to practise counting and measuring skills. We have seen 

some fantastic photos of cup-cakes, birthday cakes, jelly, scones and bread that 

you have made. 

One of our suggested stories for this term is;  ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UcxnE4Xh0-g It is all about a little boy who decided 

to try eating some new vegetables that he hadn’t tried before. This story 

inspired one of our little boys to try making ‘dinosaur vegetable soup’ with 

broccoli, spinach and peas. Eating green soup sounds so exciting and I bet it 

tastes delicious as well as being good for us. Are you brave enough to try it? 

Here are some more healthy snacks you might enjoy making:  

                                         

                                                     

We would love to see some of the healthy snacks you make. Happy cooking!  

We miss you and send you lots and lots of love from Miss Thompson, Mrs 

Sanderson, Miss MacKellar, Miss Stenhouse, Mrs S,  Mrs Stevens,  Miss Bain 

and Miss Glenn     xxxxxx 
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